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Georgia is a voluntary state for responsible alcohol service training or training program 

providers.  The state does not require licensees to keep employee training documentation, 

nor are there any mandatory forms that need to be submitted by the employee or licensee. 

ServSafe™ Alcohol is an approved program in Georgia.   

 

The Georgia Alcohol & Tobacco Division warned that there are jurisdictions that may have 

their own guidelines or requirements.  It is best to directly contact the county or municipal 

liquor authority where you operate an establishment.  County contact information is 

available through https://georgia.gov/.    

 

Macon Bibb county requires training. You can use ServSafe Alcohol with the Macon Bibb 

course supplement to meet requirements. Beginning 1/1/2024, Savannah’s Department of 

Revenue has a mandatory liquor code and human trafficking class that servers need to 

complete to get a city server training permit picture ID card.  

 

 

STATE LIQUOR AUTHORITY: 

Georgia Department of Revenue 

Alcohol and Tobacco Division 

1800 Century Center Blvd, N.E., Room 4235 

Atlanta, Georgia 30345-3205 

Phone: 404-417-4900 

Fax: 404-417-4901  

Website: https://dor.georgia.gov/alcohol-tobacco 

 

 

STATE LAWS: 

Georgia’s state alcohol and tobacco regulations may be found on the Web at: 

https://dor.georgia.gov/alcohol-tobacco-regulations 
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